Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: Support for the Ananda Community's Master Plan and Development Agreement

From: Boyd Johnson [mailto:bfinsi@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 9:54 AM

To: Jessica Hankins <Jessica.Hankins@co.nevada.ca.us>; Peter Goering <peterg@ananda.org>
Subject: Support for the Ananda Community's Master Plan and Development Agreement

To the Nevada County Board of Supervisors:

I am writing to you in support of the Ananda Community's Master Plan and Development Agreement. In my 12
plus years as Fire Chief for the North San Juan Fire Protection District I have worked closely with members of
the Ananda Community on various fire safety and community development projects. Ananda is a "gem" on the
Ridge: conscientious and cooperative. They are a positive and constructive example and often a modest leader
for the rest of us. Ananda continues to be a thoughtful and proactive supporter of quality fire safety and
emergency services to the wider benefit of the San Juan Ridge community and Nevada County.

The public benefits reflected in their Development Agreement include access to emergency water supply,
housing a fire engine, and assistance to the fire department with hose testing, emergency shelter and safe

zones. Their fire clearance activities are a model for us all. Their actions and support have been instrumental in
the improvement of the NSJ FPD's ISO rating to the benefit of adjacent non-Ananda properties and, when an
improved water supply system is installed, to the townsite of North San Juan.

Boyd Johnson

Battalion Chief

North San Juan Fire Protection District
PO Box 299

North San Juan, CA 95960
530-292-9159



